
BEDFORD COUNTY AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY 
200 South Juliana Street, Bedford, PA 15522 
http://​ ​www.bcars.org Email:​ ​ qsl@bcars.org 
 
Meetings​ take place at 7:30PM on the 1st Thursday of each month​ ​at the Bedford County 
Courthouse, 200 Juliana St, Bedford, PA. 
 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
Thursday, 7 MARCH 2019 

 

 

A meeting of the Bedford County Amateur Radio Society came to 

order at ​1930​ hours within the in Room #303 of the Bedford County 

Courthouse Annex by ​Vice President Gary Metivier ​and a quorum 

was declared.  
 
In attendance were: KB3DFZ, K3PYT, KC3FPA, KC3HKZ, KC3DNB, 
KA3PNL, KC3KFW, KE3ZT, K3SCM, W3DRW, KC3MMX, KA3UDR, Ed 
Majewski. 

 
Vice President Gary Metivier​ requested that KB3DFZ read the 
February minutes. Motion to approve was made by ​KA3UDR​ and seconded 
by ​KA3PNL​.  Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer's Report ​presented by KC3DNB. ​Steve discussed various checks 
received, checks issued and cash deposits. The ending balances are: 
 

 
Savings Account $6,819.66 

Checking Account $3,126.69 

Petty Cash $50.00 

Total $9,996.35 
 
A motion to approve was made by ​K3SCM​, seconded by ​KC3MMX​. Motion carried. 
The full treasurer’s report is attached to these minutes. 

http://www.bcars.org/


 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
WPA ARES - KA3UDR reminded everyone to sign up for WPA ARES through the VolunteerHub website. 
We want to get 28 members signed up. 
 
The next workshop​ is coming up on May 18th  - looking for topic ideas and people that would like to 
present something. Hopefully, May will be warm enough to hold the event outside. 
 

 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
PO Box​ - KB3DFZ and KC3DNB proposed that we get a PO Box to provide a permanent address. The cost 
could be upwards of $81 a year. After some discussion around how much mail we receive, it was decided 
to double check lowest prices in both Everett and Bedford and report back at April’s meeting. 
 
Fldigi practice. If you would like to practice fldigi, the Spanish PSK63 contest this Saturday and Sunday 
(3/9-3/10) and the Bartg contest next weekend (3/16-3/17). 
 
 
With no further business, ​Vice President Gary Metivier​  declared the meeting adjourned at ​2000 
hours. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
John Hogenmiller, KB3DFZ 
BCARS Secretary  


